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February 9, 2022  
 
Dear Glen: 
 

We have received your letter sharing with us MCUSA's decision to withdraw from its 

formal sponsorship with CPT. We do understand the need for MCUSA to stay in alignment 

with its vision and mission; we appreciate your honesty and your willingness to continue 

supporting CPT in various other capacities.  

Thank you for your affirmation and encouragement as we are moving in a new direction 

and starting a new journey.  

CPT will always honor its Anabaptist roots while making sure everyone feels welcome 

in our spaces. We are grateful for the continuing partnership that has nurtured so many people 

in the organization. CPT is committed to cultivating our relationship with all congregations and, 

of course, with MCUSA individual members. 

 

In peace and solidarity, 

 

      
Muriel Schmid, Administrative Director         Milena Rincón, Program Director 
 
 
 

Copies: 
 Amy Yoder McGloughlin, MCUSA’s Current Representative CPT’s Steering Committee  
 Steve Heinrichs, Co-Chair CPT’s Steering Committee 
 Tori Bateman, Co-Chair CPT’s Steering Committee 

 
  

canada  colombia  iraqi kurdistan 

palestine  united states  

building partnerships to transform 
violence and oppression 


